
YEAR 4
LEARNING LETTER

It has been a brilliant year so far with Year 4, and we are looking forward
to welcoming them back from a restful break! Last term, we had many
brilliant moments, including a visit from a Paralympian, our Waterstones
trip, and some brilliant Art and D.T. projects! 
This term, we are looking forward to getting stuck in with our new topics,
and preparing for Sport’s Day. We can’t wait to see the incredible work
the children create in our penultimate half-term!

What's
Happening
This Half-
Term?

Please remember that our P.E. days
continue to be on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Year 4 will also be visiting the
library every Monday to change books. We
have recently opened a brilliant new free-
reader section, and we can’t wait for the
children to explore the incredible books on
offer!

Key dates:
Sports Day - 10th June 2024
Transition Day - 11th July 2024



As we move into warmer climes here, our
writing will whisk us away to other places.

We will be creating a diary entry from the
perspective of a young slave, based on the
book The Journal of Iliona- A Young Slave.
Then, we will be writing a narrative based
of Aladdin and the Enchanted Lamp!

English Learning
In maths this half-term we will be developing our
knowledge of decimals, focusing on tenths and
hundredths, and learning how to partition them. 
We will continue the half term with money,
converting from pounds to pence and using our
skills to solve word problems.
We will finish the Half Term learning about time.
This will include looking at converting between
hours and minutes, and learning how to use a 24-
hour clock.
A busy time ahead!

Maths Learning

WIDER CURRICULUM
In Science we will be learning about classification,
habitats and food chains. This will include looking at how
habitats and food chains are linked, and how changes can
affect the animals living in these areas. This topic will
continue for the rest of the Summer term, and we’re
looking forward to seeing the children’s work!

In History, we will be asking ourselves whether life was
better in Anglo-Saxon or Roman times. 
We will be creating our own coin purses that would be
suitable for a Anglo-Saxon. We’re looking forward to
seeing their designs!

We are hoping to spend our PE lessons on the field
developing their athletic skills, in preparation for Sports
Day later in the term. We will also be practising our striking
and fielding skills. Please remember to pack sunhats/sun
cream due to the warmer weather.

For a more detailed breakdown of our
learning, please visit the curriculum area
of our website.

www.ladysmithfederation.net

Class Books:


